
An online basic Korean program

is for anyone who:

Has little or no knowledge

about Korean

Would like to pronounce

Korean accurately

Would like to have a chat

with Koreans in Korean

Would like to improve their

Korean skills in a friendly

and fun way

Basic Korean
Program

6 Sessions

Starts May 5, 2021

Every Wednesday

7 p.m. - 8 p.m.

For inquiries, email BNH at 

volunteer@burnabynh.ca

Burnaby Neighbourhood House is a charitable non-

profit organization. We are a volunteer-driven

community-funded agency with a unique focus on

neighbours supporting neighbours.


